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THIS TUESDAY
	 We will welcome the Grand Marshal of the Camellia Festival. Joel Christopher 
Payne is a 1989 graduate of TCHS and one of a handful of licensed Disney Artist. We will 
also welcome Longden Students of the Month.
LAST TUESDAY
	 We welcomed the 2018 Camellia Festival Royal Court to 
our meeting. Our own members Helen Marston and Dawn Tarin 
are the General Chairman and Festival Director. Out Big Pancake 
Breakfast will take place this Saturday. If you are reading this 
and don’t have an assignment yet, contact Stave Montesanti.
	 Ron Dorazio is making good progress after successful 
knee replacement surgery. Carole Rodenbucher attended our 
meeting. Mike reported that Dan and June Snell are getting a 
little weaker and are both in a hospital bed.
	 We had our Annual Valentine Party at the Old Spaghetti Factory on 
February 13. Those attending and years married: Steve & Lisa Montesanti 
(40), Jerry & Pat Jambazian (54), Rob & Carole Rodenbucher (50), Matt 
& Janet Smith (37), Jim & Cheryl Robuck (36), Tom & Marie (11), John & 
Barbara Gera (57), Mike & Judy Lepore (55), and Fern & Joan Vizcarra( 50).

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed three outstanding students from Emperor Elementary School. 
and two from the Dr. Doug Sears Learning Center.  Accompanying the students were 
Emperor teacher Mr. Greg Giangregorio and Ms.Delores Lopez from the Learning 
Center.
	 Malia is 11 years old and in Mr. Giangregorio’s class. She has an 
older sister and enjoys playing soccer, musicals, acting, singing, dancing, 
crafting, and decorating. Melia said, “The best things about Emperor 
Elementary are being able to participate in the talent show, making lots of 
friends, and learning at Emperor is fun.” The best thing that ever happened 
was getting her dog Kona who always makes her smile. If she could change 
one thing, it would be to end bullying and picking on people. If she could 
build one thing, it would be a white chocolate pool with a dark chocolate 
Jacuzzi. Personal goals are to have good grades, get taller, and become an 
amazing singer and actress.
	 Hallie is 11 years old and in Mrs. Scanlan’s class. She has a younger 
sister and enjoys dancing. Hallie said, “The best things about Emperor 
Elementary are the caring teachers, learning new things, and we get to have fun.” The best thing that ever happened was 
getting the best ever teacher, Mrs. Scanlan. If she could change one thing, it would be to stop wars. If she could build 
one thing, it would be a home for the homeless. Personal goals are to become great at dancing, attend great schools, and 
always believe she can do anything.
	 Lucas is 11 years old and in Miss. Trieu’s class. He has a younger sister and enjoys gaming, reading, writing, 
swimming, music, comedy, ice skating, cooking, and hiking. Lucas said, “The best things about Emperor Elementary are the 
nice people, the education we receive, and it is dust-free because of my allergies.” The best thing that ever happened was 
being fortunate to live in a free country, and have such accomplished parents. If he could create one thing, it would be 
jobs for the homeless and poor. Personal goals are to be an amazing straight A student, extend his vocabulary, and get out 
of his comfort zone.

	 Hunter is 16 years old and has two brothers and two sisters. 
She enjoys reading, and spending time with her friends and family. Hunter 
said, “The best things about The Learning Center is the welcoming and 
kind environment, one-on-one help from teachers, and the work load is 
not overbearing.” The best thing that ever happened was coming to the 
Learning Center because it helped her realize what she wants for a career. 
If she could change one thing, it would be to try as hard as she knew she 
could. If she could build one thing, it would be sufficient housing for people 
in need. Personal goals are to work harder for her future, to explore what 
her career should be, and work more on herself as a person.
	 Eric is 16 years old and has two younger sisters. He enjoys 
photography, videography, video games, and graphic designing. Eric said, “The best things about The Learning Center are 
the kind and helpful teachers, the small environment, the opportunities and classes that I am given.” The best thing that 
ever happened was getting his Student of the Month Award at our club. If he could change one thing, he would be more 
careful with future choices. If he could build one thing, it would be more affordable homes for people that don’t have a 
lot of money. Personal goals are to become more responsible, graduate high school, and go to college.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 February 24 – Our big Pancake Breakfast on Parade Day
	 February 23-25 – Camellia Festival Weekend
	 February 27 – Joel Christopher Payne, Longden Students
	 March 7 – Ronald McDonald Meals of Love

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “We are always more anxious to be distinguished for a talent which we do 
not possess, than to be praised for the fifteen which we do possess.”

	 						      See You Tuesday, Jerry
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CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Helen Marston • Jim Robuck 

Bob Rodenbucher  
Dawn Tarin • Cindy Vance 

Fernando Vizcarra

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2017-2018 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Helen Marston / Dawn Tarin

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Cindy Vance

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Matt Smith

INTERCLUBS 
Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jim Robuck
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti / Dawn Tarin
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio / Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead

 
Rose Float Club 

Saturdays only as needed 
City Bank Basement 

315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2017-2018 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 79 Years
Of Service to our

Community




